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me@warrenbolton.com

From: me@warrenbolton.com
Sent: Tuesday, 10 September 2024 3:55 PM
To: 'Ward - Urban Planet'
Subject: RE: 2112-26497 SRA

Thanks Ward 
 
Is my memory correct?  
 
On 20 June 2024 we lodged our Information Response to SARA Information Request of 7 January 
2022. 
 
On 9 July 2024 SARA wrote to you advising that given the intention to construct the Berm in the 
Forestry Reserve there needed to be further information provided in relation to the  ‘earthworks’
associated with the Berm, in order to satisfy the agency’s assessment process. 
 
They requested the receipt of that additional information by 19 July 2024 which I understand was 
then extended to 26 July 2024 and then 21 October 2024. 
 
I note the Council has forwarded to SARA our application to amend the development approval 
and that the Council has determined the application change is considered "minor". 
 
While it would be apparent from the information in the ‘changed application’ material  that the 
issue SARA raised on 19 July 2024 is no longer relevant 
 
However, do you consider that it would be prudent of us to nonetheless, formally respond to SARA’s 
formal request advising them that the issue they raised in their subsequent information request is no 
longer relevant to the proposed development? 
 

1. Please let me know your opinion. 
 
Plus given that the changed application no longer contains a scope that would embrace the Berm 
proposal and that in relation to the issue of the location within the erosion prone area, has already 
been addressed and has not been challenged by SARA am I right to assume that SARA now have 
an obligation to proceed to determine the material before them and provide Council with their 
response and that the response date of 21 October 2024 is not a relevant date given that it relates 
to material that is no longer relevant. 
 
If I am correct-How many days does SARA now have to either lodge a further Information Request
or issues their advice to Council?  
 

2. Please let me know your opinion. 
 
Regards  
 
Warren 
 
 
 
Warren Bolton 
Mobile     Int.  614 293949 04  
Aust.                 04 293949 04   
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From: Ward - Urban Planet <ward@urbanplanet.com.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 9:22 AM 
To: me@warrenbolton.com 
Subject: FW: 2112-26497 SRA 
 
fyi 
 
From: Emily Burke <Emily.Burke@frasercoast.qld.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 9 September 2024 5:11 PM 
To: WBBSARA <WBBSARA@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au>; Rosanna.Nobile@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au 
Cc: Ward Veitch (ward@urbanplanet.com.au) <ward@urbanplanet.com.au> 
Subject: 2112-26497 SRA 
 
Hi Rosanna and Luke, 
 
Please find council’s letter under section 25 of the DA Rules.  
 
Apologies for the delay in forwarding this revised application material. 
 
Any questions, please let me know. 
 
Kind regards 
  
Emily Burke 
Senior Planner 
Development 
T 07 4197 4367 | E Emily.Burke@frasercoast.qld.gov.au 
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